
 

 

To: Members of General Committee  

From: John Kennedy, City Clerk  

Meeting Date: February 3, 2020 

Subject: 
Report CLSCLK20-002 
Peterborough Regional Health Centre Presentation  

Purpose 

A report to inform Committee that the Peterborough Regional Health Centre (PRHC) will 
make a presentation at the February 3, 2020 meeting providing an update on their 
activities. 

Recommendation 

That Council approve the recommendation outlined in Report CLSCLK20-002 dated 
February 3, 2020, of the City Clerk, as follows: 

That the presentation from the Peterborough Regional Health Centre be received for 
information. 

Budget and Financial Implications 

There are no budget or financial implications as a result of this report. 

Background 

In November 2019 staff received a request from the PRHC to make a presentation to 
Committee to provide an update on activities at the hospital. 
 
Attending the February 3, 2020 meeting to make the presentation on behalf of the PRHC 
is Dr. Peter McLaughlin, President and CEO and Don Gillespie, Board Chair.  
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Submitted by, 
 
 
 
John Kennedy 
City Clerk 

Contact Name: 
John Kennedy, City Clerk 
Phone: 705-742-7777, Extension 1799 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-742-4138 
E-mail: jkennedy@peterborough.ca 
 


